## February 9, 2020

## Dear Recipient,

I am writing this letter to express my appreciation for the committed and exemptary teaching methods Kenyatta and Penda Byrd have used to help my great grandchildren increase their math and reading skills. In addition to increasing their knowledge base, my grandchildren's confidence and desire to learn has enhanced. I am a soon to be 90 year old senior citizen and could not sufficiently help my great grandchildren do their homework or schoolwork. Both of the children live with me in the same northeast Washington DC neighborhood as the Byrd's. At a time when it was greatly needed, they kindly stepped in and began teaching the children. It has been a rewarding experience for all of us. I am grateful and honored to share with others the positive influence and learning tools my great grandchildren are experiencing with the Byrd's and am pleased to know that they may be sharing their gifts and talents with others.

Thank you for the opportunity to express my appreciation.

anno Brosensy

Sincerely,

Ms. Anne Broadnax Great Grandmother